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Labour 
Relations 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Attended meetings to discuss the changes to the CIB schedule and staffing model 

• Continue to participate in Sergeant promotional debrief meetings with members 

• Took part in the Durham Regional Police Service Membership Ceremony at Deer Creek 

• Met with members to discuss the Constable Development Training Program 

• Took part in meetings to discuss planning for the 2025 Gowns for Grads event 

• Met with Superintendent to discuss the changes to the Community Resource Unit 
schedules for 2025 

• Took part in meetings to discuss the Asset Management pilot project 

• Attended the Festive R.I.D.E. launch at the Operations Training Centre 

• Met to discuss the Women in Policing study and the action plan for sharing the 
information 

• Met with members of Command and Finance to discuss the upcoming Budget 
presentation 

• Met with North Division leadership to discuss Criminal Investigations Branch Skills Aug 
and Community Response Team staffing 

• Took part in the virtual “family night” event for new members and their families 

• Met with members of Command and Planning to discuss the Predictive Staffing Model 

• Continue to meet with Command members weekly to discuss ongoing projects and 
actions 

• Took part in an AXON Taser demonstration and VR demo at the Education and Training 
Centre 

• Attended the OTC Range for a test firing of the new Glock 48  

• Attended the Experienced Officers Graduation Ceremony 

• Continue to regularly meet with Leadership teams under my command 
  

Youth • Took part in the 40th Annual DRP Children’s Games at Durham College 

• Attended the 19th Annual Cop Shop event at the Pickering Town Centre 

 

Represented 
the Service: 

 

• Attended the Victim Services Durham Region Resilient Voices Gala at Deer Creek 

• Attended the Remembrance Day Service at Sunnybrook Health Services Centre  

• Attended the DRPA Annual Children’s Christmas party 

 

Annual leave November 18 - 22 

 
 

 
Kim Yeandle 
Deputy Chief, Public Safety Command 


